
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 11th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
This year, our main transition days for all our new intake of Year 7 students will be 
Tuesday 25th and Wednesday 26th June. Students should arrive at Tottington High 
School between 8.00am-8.30am and students will finish at 2.45pm on both days.  
 
These days are a very important part of the transition as they will give your child a chance 
to spend 2 days getting to know their new school prior to starting full time in September.  
 
The days are designed to be fun but informative and will provide opportunities to explore 
the school site, meet new classmates and experience lessons. We will inform your child’s 
primary school of their attendance with us on both days. Your child should attend the 
transition days in their primary school uniform, with a bag containing trainers (for the 
Wednesday only), sun cream, a water bottle, packed lunch and a pencil case/stationery 
for lessons. 
 
We very much understand that the transition process is not only important for students, 
but for parents and carers too. This year we will be holding a welcome evening for new 
parents and carers at 6.30pm on Monday 24th June, we ask parents to arrive from 6.00pm 
onwards. The evening will involve a short presentation by the Headteacher on aspects of 
school life at Tottington High School and will give you an opportunity to meet with key 
members of staff, where they will introduce themselves and talk through the September 
start.  
 
Parking will be available at the back of the school, where the gates will be open for you 
to park on the school grounds. 
 
We look forward to meeting you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Nicole Kilby 

 
Associate Assistant Headteacher  
& Teacher of Science 
Tottington High School 


